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      BY E-MAIL  
 
 
January 18, 2013 
 
 
S. Jean Lane 

 
 
Dear Ms. Lane: 
 
Re: Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 

Application for Rates  
Board File Number EB-2012-0126 
Letter of Comment 

 
The Board acknowledges receipt of your letter email dated December 17, 2012 
expressing your concerns over the above proceeding. 
 
Your letter will be brought to the attention of Board staff assigned to this matter and will 
be filed as part of the public record in the proceeding.  Before placing the letter on the 
public record, the Board will remove any personal (i.e. not business) contact information 
from your letter (i.e. the address, fax number, phone number, and e-mail address). 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
cc:   Ms. Nancy Whissell, Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 
 Mr. Andrew Taylor, The Energy Boutique 
 




